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Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
On Thursday 24th April, children in Year 6 will begin their swimming lessons at Bolton 
One/The Sir Jason Kenny Centre swimming pool. Lessons will take place every Thursday 
until Thursday 17th July.  
 
Unfortunately, we have been told that we are now outside of their ratio requirements due 
to policy change.  This means that each week two children will have to miss a lesson.  The 
children who miss a lesson will be drawn out of a hat but no child will miss more than one 
lesson. On some occasions, we may not need to do this due to holidays and illness.  The 
children who remain at school will be put in anther class to help out the Teachers. 
 
We are really sorry about the inconvenience and upset this may cause, we have tried to 
arrange for another teacher but non are available and even asked if a member of our staff 
can go in the pool to make up the numbers but we have been told that this is not possible. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
A Done  
 
Mr A Done  
Head of School 


